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AE4: Mr. Stephen H. Howell Docket No. 50-330

Vice President
1945 West Parnell Road
Jackson,1:ichigan 49201

Centlen.an:

Thank you for your letter dated August 30, 1976, informing us of the
revised schedule for ir.plenentatica of con =itacnts ecdc in your June 10,
1976 letter. 'la censidcr tus revised schedule acceptable, and will
examine the actions you have taken during a future inspection.

Subsequent to receipt of your Au.wst 30,19M, lett *, !*r. I. T. Yin of
this office was inforned on Septerker 13, 1975, by "r. 11 Slager of
your staff that the co mitment date relative to the Ecchtel Trend Analysis
is to be considered open due to additional review requested by Eechtel
San Francisco office. Please advisc us in writing of the date you expect
to complete implementation of this commit = cat.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

James C. Keppler
Regional Director

cc: Mr. Mike Scwell
Nuclear Licensing

Administrator
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